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PHILADELPHIA
INTER-OFFICE CORRESPONDENCE

From. John Buterbaugh

Subject The. Chapel of the Nativity, Germantown, Phliledelphia, Pa.

State name first and place of subject thus the details on which this letter dwells

Replying to Letter Dated

Gentlemens

Enclosed find contracts for Portable Organ to
be placed in the Chapel of the Nativity, Germantown,
Philadelphia, Pa. You will note that the price on this
1s $2,725.00, however, I have made them an allowance of
$25.00 for a Two Manual and Pedal Reed Organ with blower.
It 4is my intention to use this organ in Har Zion Temple,
should these people put the pressure on us for the use of
an Organ.

Please meke note of the following: they would like
to have this organ delivered on Monday, September 15th.
This is a definite date and I have told them that every
effort will be made to deliver at that time.

.~ In building this orgen it will not be necessary to
enclose the blower, as it will be placed in the basement
under the organ, requiring about 6' of conductor and three
elboes.

The current specification is single phase, 60 cyclse,
110-220 volts, A.Ce.

Sincerely yowrs,
M. P. MOLLER, IXC.

g

John Buterbaugh
Phila. Representative

JB:ER
Enc. 2
P.S. Check will be mailed in for this tomorrow.



